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Summer Fun at Kindercottage
 
As summer winds down, we want to share pictures of some of the fun times
we've had. Although summer was slow to start, we certainly made the best of it
when it finally arrived. We hope you had a good summer too. Soon we'll be
getting ready for back to school. Watch our next newsletter for pictures of our
community back to school carnival!
 
We LOVE going to the Magic House in St. Louis and this summer was no
exception. We are so grateful for the opportunity to be able to visit this wonder-
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filled place with our children.      

          

                        
We LOVE to go swimming and that was one of our summer
activities as well. We were happy to receive fresh fruits and
vegetables to share with others from the free Food Truck. July is a
big birthday month for our Kindercottage staff. Just look at all of the
birthdays we celebrated! Only one child has a July birthday and we
celebrated hers at a different time. Happy Birthday!!!
  
              

 
Hope you are having a great summer!

 

Uni-Pres Kindercottage could use your help!
 
We have a Smartboard, where children and teachers can learn and interact with
each other. It needs to be installed. Perhaps some of you have installed one in
your church and you could help us to install ours.
 
Also we are looking for someone to help us design a natural playground. The



playground will not have, for example, a hard metal slide but will have tree
stumps to form a path and perhaps a small slide of some sort. If you have
ideas, please share them with us. After the drawings are finalized, we would
need skilled carpenters to help us build the playground. Please contact us at
unipres@sbcglobal.net or sor4u555@yahoo.com
 
 

THANK YOU!!!
 

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or
trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!

Copyright © 2019
All Rights Reserved.

Copyright © 2019. All Rights Reserved.


